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November 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
Re:  After school small group tuition 
 
We hope you and your family are well at this time. 
 
We wanted to make you aware that we are offering your child additional opportunities for afterschool intervention, 
which will begin after school following Period 6 for a select group of students.  Your child has been selected to attend 
Period 7 every Wednesday.  Your child has been identified as someone who would benefit from these small group 
tutoring sessions. This is a great opportunity for your child to receive additional, personalised teaching support to help 
consolidate their subject knowledge and skills.  This should also help improve their confidence in approaching 
assessments and examinations.  Students who are part of the programme, will receive subject teacher tuition in small 
groups and also access independent study skill development supported by the leadership team. 
 
Students will finish period 6 at approx. 4.10pm they will be provided with drinks and food before beginning period 7. This 
will run from 4.30pm to 5.30pm.  
 
We ask that parents make arrangements for their child’s safe transportation home from school.   
 
If you would like your child to take advantage of this opportunity and can ensure that your child will attend the sessions, 
please complete the forms link below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/u0tfyAAhSn 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this opportunity please do not hesitate to contact us by emailing 

Hannah.Oakman@cncs.school 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

Ms M Goodwin                      Ms E O’Connor 
Deputy Head Teacher        Headteacher  
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